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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~�Trail Tip of the Month: �Put a head band spot light in your trail bag. Just for those times you out longer than expected, Many baseball caps have them built in and can be worn under your helmet.





MHTA Board


President: John Whitney: whitneysminis@verizon.net


Vice Pres: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com


Treasurer: Brian Hickey: hicks@cheshire.net 


Secretary: Barbara Kahn: rubikahn@yahoo.com


Newsletter: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com














Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Wednesday of each Month at the Swanzey Public Library, Route 32, Swanzey Center, NH


� HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.synthasite.com" ��www.mhta.synthasite.com�  or   � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.yolasite.com" ��www.mhta.yolasite.com�











~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~





• Wednesday, November 6th  Annual Potluck Dinner. Place To Be Determined


• Visit us at � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.synthasite.com" ��www.mhta.synthasite.com�  or � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.yolasite.com" ��www.mhta.yolasite.com�  





Schedule of events~~~~~~~~~~~~~





• Saturday, October 31st  Richmond, hosts- Evie and Stan Porgozelski  ride out 11am  potluck (Evie will make her great lasagne)  More details to follow!








• We are very fortunate to have Horse Tenders speaking at our October meeting. Beth Phippard has offered to have the meeting at Cheshire Builders on Whittemore Farm Rd., behind the Cheshire Horse.


�If you have them, wear your club shirts to the meeting. Not only will they dazzle the Horse Tenders with their brightness, but a photo can be taken to send with our thanks to  Granite State Print.





• Our November potluck dinner will be held the Congregational Church on Friday, November 6th. Please plan to come, bring a dish to share and a tally of your riding hours.





• Enjoy the beautiful change in the weather, it is certainly a welcome change!





�














September 2009 �Meeting Highlights





• Our September 2nd meeting was held at the Mt Caesar Library in Swanzey. The treasurer's report and a truly fractured secretary's report were read and accepted.





• The club shirt order was delivered by Marcia and Brian and the general consensus is that we will be highly visible. Everyone was pleased with the results. Anyone wishing to order a shirt may do so but we will need to make up an order of 12 shirts for the reprint.





• We discussed the possibility of scheduling a full moon ride. We like the idea but decided to plan it for next year. The rail trail was mentioned as a safe route. Any other ideas out there?





• Evie suggested that we look into a new location for our meetings. The steep narrow stairs are difficult for some of us. John will inquire about using the Congregational Church. The membership also feels it would be best to return the meetings to the 2nd Monday of each month and we will pursue this change. If the new meeting place can accommodate us, the meetings will move to the second Monday of each month beginning in January.
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